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Last Friday we raised money for Footy Colours Day. It 

was great to see lots of colours and a total of $39 was 

raised which goes towards Kids with Cancer. 

Our students of the week for the fortnight are Tahni 

and  Aleeah. 

WHAT’S ON TERM 3 

 

Wed 25 Sep Sports excursion 8.30am 

Fri 27 Sep Last day Term 3 

 

Term 4   

Mon 14 Oct School starts for staff and  

   students  

Fri 25 Oct Life Education Van visit 

Tues   5 Nov P&C meeting 3.15pm 
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Some more new books are ready to hit 

the library shelves next term.  

Please have a look around at home 

and return any library books or home 

readers.  There will be no more 

borrowing until next term. 

What else is happening ….. 

On Wednesday this week, we are travelling to Kempsey for our sports day at Macleay 

Indoor Sports Centre and Galactic Ten Pin. Bus leaves at 8.30am and returns 

approximately 3.15pm. 

It’s not too late to order school photos.  Come in and talk to Sally if you are interested 

in purchasing. 

We have not received any new enrolment forms yet for students starting in 

Kindergarten next year.  Forms must be received prior to a transition program running. 

Wishing everyone a safe and restful holiday.  Students and staff return on Monday, 14 

October 2019 for the start of Term 4. 

 

 

Library news 

3-6 have been producing some great artworks with Miss Crowe.  The Picasso style paintings on the right are 

on display in the classroom.  Last week we did some Indigenous art using an Australia outline. 



We acknowledge the traditional custodians across the lands on which we live and work, and pay our respects to 

Elders both past and present. 

We recently went down to see some vehicles passing through for a charity event.  The boys 

especially had fun checking out the cars and talking to drivers. 

Last week our school was recognised as being  

water wise and we were presented with a new 

accreditation as part of the Kempsey Shire Council 

and Cascade Environmental Education Centre 

program. 



School assembly 

It was great to see lots of awards given out last week.  Congratulations to the 

following students: 

 

  

                 

Heidy, Aleeah, Natkita, Lea-Ann and Kooriahli 

 

 

Heidy, Natahni, Joe, Natkita, Jarell, William and Elijah 

 

 

Nathan, Ari, Lea-Ann, Emalina, Shanaye, Katie May, Dixee, Tayarli, Deborah, Camela 

and Edward 

 

 

Katie May, Ari, Elijah, Lea-Ann, Dixee, Tayarli, Deborah, Leontay and Emalina 
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